
I object to draft policy DM BG16 in the Draft Enfield Local Plan.

This allocates Firs Farm Wetlands (Site ID SA59) as a site for burial and/or crematorium use. I oppose this 
policy because my family and I have lived in N21 for nearly 9 years and have visited Firs Farm wetlands nigh 
on every week (save for when we’ve been on annual holiday)
In our family we have 2 young kids and a dog. 
Firs Farm wetlands is a vitally important community resource, essential to the health and well-being of local 
people in many ways.

Its of vital importance that it is allowed to grow and develop to be the treasured area it has become to us all that 
live locally.

Please don’t build a crematorium on this land, it’s not the right place to do it.

Here’s hoping for a positive outcome to our plea’s.
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